
                  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friends! 

I would like to congratulate you on the hard work, done with a lot of good will and 

despite all the challenges! The coming days are not going to be easy but together we 

will accomplish more and dream bigger! Allow me to express my gratitude and respect 

to the President of BCCBI - Mr. Katrieli and the BCCBI team who have managed a 

lot in a very short period of time and let us all help for the sake of Bulgaria and Israel, 

their nations, their security, their economies and most of all – for the well being of our 

people! 

May you be blessed! 

Allow me to wish You and Your Families an 

amazing Merry Christmas and New Year’s Eve! 

Yours in heart and mind, 

Shaul Kamisa Raz 


